
Dear Madam, 
I wish to record that I believe Australia is a basically welcoming, good 
hearted country because it has developed and benefited from its Christian 
base of Law. Therefore it will be a serious mistake to move away from that 
base by allowing Sharia Law of the Muslim faith gain place in this nation. 
History is clear that Islam is a destructive Christian heresy which developed 
from the Prophet's mind and actions, forcing his law on people by the sword. 
Nothing has changed over the centuries in countries under that tyranny 
today.  
  
Fundamental Muslims believe they have a divine mandate to subject the 
world to Allah and the teachings of his prophet. 
  
It would be wise of the Australian Government to recognise that all faiths 
are not equal, and that we owe it to the honour of our fathers and the 
generation to come and to all those joining us from other cultures to retain 
the principles of government which are our heritage and have enabled the 
prosperity of Australia. This means that our law must preclude incursion by 
ideologies that desire to subject this nation to a foreign culture such as 
Islam. This is reality, not "Islamophobia". 
  
The Australian Government could in place legislation requiring that 
principles of Jesus Christ - love of God and love of our neighbour - be 
made available clearly by qualified teachers of the New Testment and the 
Old Testament, to the general population especially new comers from other 
cultures. This would be a service, not an imposition of a religion which all 
Australians of good will may benefit from. 
The culture of Islam that theologically, philosophically and historically have 
sought domination and are by fundamentalists boldly proclaims the 
subjection of our nation to Islam must be controlled and have a point of 
exclusion where disobedience to Australian Law is apparent in such 
Muslims. Islam must be scrutinised and the doctrines which are opposed to 
Christian and other civilisations must be clearly exposed and legislated 
against for the continued wellbeing of Australia. 
  
With respect, 
Yours sincerely,  
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